
Attachment C:
THANK YOU/REMINDER COMMUNICATIONS 

FIRST REMINDER POSTCARD
Dear Assateague Island Visitor:

Thank you for participating in the Assateague
Island National Seashore visitor study. We look
forward to hearing from you. You can also complete 
the survey on line at www.XXXXX.  A select number of 
people were contacted for this study, so your opinions 
are very important!  

If you have already returned your questionnaire,
thank you. If not, please mail it today.

After eight months, look for the survey results at:
http://www.nps.gov/asis/pphtml/documents.html.

Trish Kicklighter, Superintendent
Assateague Island National Seashore

SECOND REMINDER LETTER WITH REPLACEMENT QIUESTIONNAIRE
Dear Assateague Island Visitor:

I am writing about the visitor study at Assateague Island National Seashore. The waiting 
period for incoming questionnaires is almost over and we have not yet received yours. I 
would appreciate you completing another one, unless you mailed it within the past few 
days. You can also complete the survey on line at www.XXXXX.  

The staff of Assateague Island is anxiously awaiting the survey results. They want to use 
your ideas and opinions in making decisions about how the park will be managed in the 
future.

I urge you to complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it by (Month Day) using the 
potage-paid envelope. Your contribution to the success of this study is greatly 
appreciated.

In approximately eight months, the results of the visitor survey will available at: 
http://www.nps.gov/asis/pphtml/documents.html.

Trish Kicklighter, Superintendent
Assateague Island National Seashore
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